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Good day

Ever since the conception of this plan 99% of local residents have been against the project. We have attended
countless information meetings expressing our objections but nobody listens.

The planners have no idea what it is to live in this area. We suffer the worst pollution in the country and this
development will exacerbate this. The crossing will be of no benefit whatsoever to local people. Once built we
will suffer more pollution and also noise from the road . It was originally designed to be built in a cutting
which would have slightly lessened the noise element but now it is be be up on an embankment this will just
increase the noise and pollution.

The prevailing wind is from the west and our house is slightly east of the proposed road which will blow the
noise and pollution straight at our house.

Michael and Win Miller





